## Martha's Vineyard Public Schools

RICHARD M. SMITH, ED.D. SUPERINTENDENT

Excellence and Equity For All Children

HOPE T. MACLEOD, M.ED., BCBA
DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES

Equal Opportunity Employer

MARK A. FRIEDMAN School Business Administrator

January 25, 2023

Cindy Mitchell-Chair Select Board WT Town Hall POB 278 WT, MA 02575

Dear Chair Mitchell:

I am writing on behalf of the UIRSD School Committee to notify of the following:

At the 1/17/2023 the UIRSD School Committee took the following vote:

Mr. Manter moved to request the West Tisbury, Chilmark and Aquinnah select board reopen the Inter-Municipal Agreement to increase the funding amount for the Chilmark School heating/ventilation/air conditioning (HVAC) including the generator project:

Motion passed unanimously: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays O abstentions.

Please call me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Richard M. Smith, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

RTS/ep